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#ALLin… building the grade 

Parents’ Bulletin 

Friday 12th March 

 

Year 11 Learning Leader contact details:  

christopher.corrente@swale.at / april.grady@swale.at 

 

School uniform 

 
        

  

The Year 11 team is so pleased to 

welcome students back to face 

to face lessons this week after a 

long time of remote learning.  Well 

done to all students for settling 

back into the routines and 

structure of the school day.   

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

         

Date  Time Subject 

Monday 15th March  8.45 - 9.30 English 

Tuesday 16th March  8.45 - 9.30 Statistics 

Wednesday 17th March  8.35 - 9.45  Science 

Friday 19th March  8.35 - 9.30 French 

 

 

If remote learning is required due 

to Covid…. 

If students are required to isolate due to a positive Covid 

test or from close contact, teachers will provide the same 

lesson delivered in class through the Classroom platform.  

It is the expectation that students engage in that remote 

lesson and hand in work.  If there is illness, please 

remember to ring our Attendance office to notify school.  

Dates for Assessment Point 2   

 

*jumpers with logos or crew neck 

jumpers (navy v-neck accepted) 

*hoodies  

*jewellery (rings, earrings, braclets, 

necklaces 

*heavy makeup 

*false eyelashes 

*acrylic nails 

If there is a genuine issue with school 

trousers, shoes, blazer no longer fitting, 

you have been requested to notify the 

school in writing.   

Normal consequences apply when 

choosing to not follow this policy. 

 

Westlands’ uniform policy 

continues to be in place.  

The following are NOT 

part of the school uniform 

and should not be worn 

in school: 

The best way for your student to prepare for this next 

assessment point is to get back to the basics: 

a) Attend school 

b) Engage with the lesson tasks and practice the 

skills taught  

c) Revise the topics the teacher has provided 

d) Provide detailed responses on the assessments 

to show off skills and knowledge 

It is vital for students to remember that these 

assessments are the evidence that teachers will 

use (along with homework and classwork) when 

calculating the Teacher Assessed Grade.  

 

OSL will be starting in due course with 

more information to follow shortly.  


